
WE NEED YOU!
Friends of Woodpecker

Friday
Class Reps

Needed
Sign Up with

your Class
Teacher 

THURSDAY

24TH  APRIL  

As  parents of children at Woodpecker Hall Academy, you are all part of
our Parent Teacher Association.  Our PTA is now called Friends of
Woodpecker. Our aim is to work with our community to raise funds to
improve the opportunities for our children. The SLT and teachers run the
PTA but we need your support. We need you to help at events, otherwise
we are limited on the events we can offer our children.  All we need is a
bit of your time.

We want 2 parents from
each class to come forward

and help us get more
parents involved in events.
This will not require lots of

additional time.

Coffee, Cake and Events
Planning

 9am- Staffroom 


